
GAINESVILLE REGIONAL UTILITIES 


August 2, 2017 

RE: Request For Statement of Qualifications (RFSQ) No. 2017-071 

Recruitment Services For Professional Engineer and Technical Position At A Municipal Multi­
Service Utility 

NOTIFICATION OF INTENT TO AWARD 

The Evaluation Team for the above referenced solicitation has completed its evaluation of the 
RFSQ's received and have chosen the following companies: 

2017-071 Recruitment Services 
RFSQ Points 

Aerotek 72.3 

The Search Partnership, LLC 63.3 

Helbling & Associates Inc. 62.3 

MTI Moten Tate, Inc. 61.3 

The Mercer Group, Inc 55.3 

It is anticipated that an item will be placed on the City Commission's Agenda for October 5, 
2017 requesting authorization to negotiate and execute contracts with all five companies listed 
above. 

Thank you for your interest and participation in this solicitation. If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact me at (352) 393-1253. 

Sincerely, 

James Frampton, CPPB 
Senior Buyer 
Utilities Purchasing 


